
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hi Brandon, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, March 04, 2021 5:44 PM 
Brandon Wendel 
RE: Request for Docket Title Change 

FILED 3/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 02590-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per your request below, the docket title and utilities for Docket 20210033 have been updated to 
reflect the company's name with the comma as shown in MCD. 

From: Brandon Wendel <BWendel@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Thursday, March 04, 2021 4:49 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Request for Docket Title Change 

Good afternoon Dorothy, 

I would like to request a change in docket title for Docket No. 20210033-TX. As indicated in the CLK note, the name of 
the company is missing a comma in the company's filed request, and needs to be changed in the docket title to match 
MCD and the name filed with the Florida Department of State. 

The new docket title should read, Docket No. 20210033-TX- Request for cancellation of Certificate of Public 
Convenience and Necessity No. 8627 by Hotwire Communications, Ltd., effective December 31, 2020. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Brandon Wendel 
Public Utilities Analyst II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
P:(850) 413-6928 
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